

ALL SAINTS FOURWAYS GARDENS

Evergreen Lifestyle Estate Per Email

2 August 2020

Wilma Swart, Village Manager, Sue Jackson Kate van Royen

Dear Evergreen Residents

Once again your committee and all the residents who participated in your annual Mandela Day food drive have astounded us with their generosity to those in need.

It gives our Outreach team so much satisfaction to make up parcels of nutritious and much needed food for the hungry families especially during this lockdown due to COVID19. Thank you all most sincerely.

As all Anglican Churches are still closed we have asked the Cosmo City priest, Fr Jabulani Miya to collect and distribute parcels to the families he knows that are most in need. He will take the first 6 parcels this Monday and says a million thanks to have an answer to his prayers.

Many people continue be assisted by All Saints with virtual food vouchers but not all families have cell phones. This donation from Evergreen will be used to assist these households. What a Blessing.

Please share in our joy of being able to make many families' lives easier.

With our singere thanks and appreciation

Yours sincerely

Diana Levinsohn
Outreach co-ordinator

0824411221

Interim Rector: Rev'd Anastasia Huntley

Parish Phone: 011 467 0316; Mobile: 066 132 7755; E Mail: allsaintsadmin@yebo.co.za.

Postal Address: Postnet Suite #1634, Private Bag X153, Bryanston 2021.

Physical Address: 31 Richard Road, Kengies, which is just past the entrance to Fourways Gardens.

Anglican Diocese of Johannesburg PBO number 930018128